New Mexico Human Services Department

Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary

Income Support Division PO Box 2348 Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348 Phone: (505) 827-7250; Fax: (505) 827-7203

ISSUED ELECTRONICALLY

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

ISD GI 12-07

DATE: February 7, 2012

TO:

All ISD Employees

FROM:

Ted Roth, Acting Director

RE:

New Mexico Extra Help SNAP Pilot Project Office Move

The NM Extra-Help SNAP Pilot Project has reeved to a new location effective January 30, 2012. The new address is:

Extra Help SNAP Project 4363 Jager Dr. NE Rio Rancho, NM 87144 756

The new telephone numbers:

505-383-6330 B idgett 5arza 505-383-6534 Ra Hona Perea

The new fax number is.

505-383-6392

Please note the changes and effective immediately start sending mail, faxes or contacting the EH-SNAP staff at the above-mentioned address and contact numbers.

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Hayes at chris.hayes@state.nm.us or at 505-383-6348.